
 

 

 

Monday, September 13th, 2021 

*We will be having some virtual visitors on campus today. If you see Mrs. Bible walking around 
with a phone or Chromebook today, she is doing a live virtual tour. Just wave and say hello, and 
carry on! And remember, Be Safe, Be Kind, Be Responsible, and Be Engaged. It’s the Wildcat 
Way.  

*Anyone else interested in joining this year’s Real World Design Team please come by Mrs. 
Chappell’s room for the REMIND code. There is no fee to join the team. Sign up deadline is Fri-
day Sept 17th.*** REMIND code is @48a6774 *** 

*Flu Shot Forms are to be returned to the office or nurse by Tuesday September 14th . Flu shots 
are Wednesday September 15th at 8am in the office. If you need a Flu Shot form please pick one 
up in the office.  

*Congratulations to the 2021-2022 FBLA Officers: Pres. David Allen Fischer, VP Molly Farmer, 
Sec. Hallie Hilyer, Tres. Emma Crow, Hist. Lizzy Kate Black, Rep. Sami Goggans.  

*Monday, Sept. 27th – Senior and Fall Make-up picture day.  

*Seniors, the Who’s Who ballot is now open for voting. Log in to your Class of 2022 Google 
Classroom to find the link to the ballot. Voting will end today, Monday at 2:00pm.  

*Students, we need you to go through Clever and open the Rhithm app and do the quick 5 ques-
tion survey. This will only take a minute, and we need you to do this daily during September. 

*Yearbook Parent Ads are now on sale. There is limited space and ads are sold on a first come, 
first serve basis. Payment must be received to reserve an ad (minimum deposit of $25) Pay now, 
but send your pictures later. See Mrs. Freeman for more information.  

*Students, if you would like to join Key Club, come by Mrs. Barnes room for the remind code out-
side of her door. Dues are $15. If you would like to know more about getting involved at FPHS, 
check your email, or the bulletin board in the lobby of first building for more information.  

*Students, we need you to get in the habit of checking your school email several times throughout 
the day. Freshman, this is new to you, but we send lots of important communications that way 
every day, so we need you to get used to checking it regularly.  

*There will be a $1 charge for replacing lunch cards. 

*Students, please remember to wear your masks. If you need a mask come to the office. Please 
make sure you use the hand sanitizer in the Hallways frequently. 

*Afternoon bells:  1st bell for bus riders ONLY.  2nd bell for car riders & car drivers. 

*All attendance notes need to be turned in to the office first thing in the morning. If you have been 
absent, you must bring your note to the front office or email notes to Mrs. Vezertzis at 
kvezertzis@fpcsk12.com  Check out notes must be turned into the front office by 10:00am. After 
10:00am they will not be accepted. There are students who have already used up their 3rd nine 
weeks parent notes. You are allowed 3 parent notes per 9 weeks. You will receive a zero for any 
grade taken during an unexcused absence. 
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